Public Water and Sewer Advisory Board

Meeting Minutes

October 19, 2017

In Attendance: Chairman, Joseph Van Houten, Vice Chairman, John Canterbury, Wallace Pattyson, James Dowling, Gary Munkelt, Board Supervisor Liaison, Rick Colello, Township Intern, Winter Melson

Meeting Called to order at 5:35p.m.

Minutes of last meeting - Approved

New Business:

Winter Melson presented drawings with all information we have gathered for Phase 2 and Phase 3- 2002 to present. Added to these drawings is information retrieved from Cycle 2 for period January 2017 to September 2017.

Information is generated from:

- A. Letter sent to BCHD as result of pumping report indicating an issue.
- B. Plumbing permits indicating work on septic tanks.
- C. Coliform detected information from water quality reports.

Committee asked Winter to add earth mound information and holding tank information to maps.

Committee asked Winter to look into data from previous maps created for committee.

Meeting adjourned at 6:47p.m.

Respectfully submitted by

Gary Munkelt